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Locke Lord’s Natalie Jersak Selected to Join Boston
Bar Association’s Public Interest Leadership Program
Class of 2023
  

RELATED PROFESSIONALS

Natalie M. Jersak

Boston Associate Natalie Jersak, a member of Locke Lord’s Corporate and Public Finance Practice Groups, was

selected for Boston Bar Association’s (BBA) 2023 Public Interest Leadership Program (PILP), a year-long

program designed to provide intensive leadership and professional development training. The program is geared

toward promoting civic engagement and public service by advancing the leadership role of lawyers in service to

their community, profession and the Commonwealth.

Jersak’s experience covers representation on all sides of taxable and tax-exempt bond issuances for municipal,

governmental and 501(c)(3) entities as issuer’s counsel, bond counsel, borrower’s counsel, lender’s counsel,

disclosure counsel and underwriter’s counsel. She is a member of the BBA, Hispanic National Bar Association

and Women’s Bar Association.

View BBA’s announcement and PILP class here.
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